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Haley, Nikki

10 more people signed “South Carolina Department of Transportation: Reduce speed
limit on Broad River Rd. to improve safety and minimize collisions”
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Nikki Haley — This petition addressed to you on Change.org has new
activity. See progress and respond to the campaign's supporters.

South Carolina Department of Transportation: Reduce
speed limit on Broad River Rd. to improve safety and
minimize collisions

10 more people signed
in the last 7 minutes

View petition

Bl Matthew Calhoun

I have lived in this area for 6+ years. Exiting our neighborhood is
extremely dangerous at specific times of the day. Many residents must
take chances (timing cars) to exit left. Please consider lowering the speed
limit in this area.

1 Lauren Peters




I believe the speed limit is very high for those turning in and out of the
neighborhoods. I have had trouble myself as an experienced driver and
feel that this is a must in order to reduce accidents!

} Betsy Petersen
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I was involved in a rear- end collision on Broad River Road in May.
When slowing to turn left, a motorist was going too fast and following too
close. Reducing the speed limit on this stretch could reduce this type of
accidents.
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B _ Katherine Smith

X 1- Dolores Parker

View all 10 supporters

On Change.org, decision makers like you connect directly with people
around the world to resolve issues. Respond to let the people petitioning
you know you're listening, say whether you agree with their call to action,
or ask them for more information. Learn more.

post a
response



